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20 July 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
I am writing to inform you that, in response to Church closures for the management of the Covid 19 
pandemic, we have applied for a revision to our admissions arrangements for academic year 
2021/2022.  
 
Our proposed revision affects criterion three and four and acknowledges that it will not be possible 
for parents to evidence Church attendance during the Church closure period, but must continue to 
evidence attendance either side of the closures. If you or any one you know has a child due to start 
school in September 2021 it is your responsibility to confirm with your Church when it closed and 
re-opened. 
 
I will contact you again with more details and publish the revision once our application is approved. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headtreacher 
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